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From: Deedee Ciancola, University Representative 
   
Subject:   University Responses to Questions – Set No. 1 
                Project No. 986470 - San Joaquin Apartments Supplementary Fault Investigation 
 
The following questions were submitted to the University by potential proposers, or are 
otherwise being offered by the University in order to clarify the requirements set forth in the 
above referenced RFP package.     
 

Set No. 1 
 
Q1. Can the University provide the preliminary fault investigation report referenced in the RFP? 
A1. Yes. That item has been posted on the University website project page located at the 

following address:  http://facilities.ucsb.edu/contracts/proposals/.   
 
Q2. Since Fugro did all the previous work and is familiar with the project, do other bidders have 

a chance? 
A2. The University is advertising this Request for Proposals in order to identify the most 

qualified consultant for the study.   
 
Q3. The RFP states that "possible fault trenching" may be required. Is this based on the results 

of the CPT or other pending information? Please clarify. 
A3.  The reference to “possible fault trenching” is based on the results of the CPT data 

gathered to date.  If the University finds it necessary to confirm the CPT data by 
actually viewing the fault or has an interest in dating the fault, trenching may be 
desired. 

 
 
 

End of Set No. 1 
 


